
Notice is hereby given that the airport improvement fees
(“AIF”) applicable at Montreal-Pierre Elliott Trudeau
International Airport and which are included in the total
cost of a plane ticket, will be increased as of April 1st,
2010, from 20$ to 25$ per departing passenger, plus
taxes. The totality of the revenues flowing from the AIF
is used to finance the airport infrastructures.

Notice is given in Montreal
This January 30th, 2010.

Me Pierre Gagnon
Vice President, Legal Affairs and
Corporate Secretary
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